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As a resident of unincorporated King County, just east of Renton, I feel strongly that we
should grant subpoena power to the county’s Office of Law Enforcement Oversight (OLEO).
With recent events, I'm disappointed that these powers are not in place and will still be subject
to the collective bargaining agreement with the officer's union, even with this amendment. I
am somewhat encouraged that voter approval of this particular amendment could help the
OLEO reach arbitration allowing for the potential opportunity to exercise this oversight as
originally intended when the OLEO was created.

In light of the clear disparity of policing throughout communities of color, it would be
incredibly helpful (and begin some healing within our community) if the union indicated a
desire to move forward and proactively agreed to this oversight.

In any event, the proposal should be brought forward to the voters.

Thank you,
Alethea Mundy
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